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Happy February! While hearts and 
chocolates dominate the first half of the 

month, at Portor, we have so much ahead and 
plenty to be thankful for.

 
So, on this Valentine’s Day, we want to share a 

special bit of love with our amazing manufacturer 
representatives around the country.

 All of the partnerships and friendships 
wouldn’t be possible without your 

support, dedication, and of 
course, the love of what 

you do!

NEW REPRESENTATION IN NORTH CAROLINA

“We are excited to partner with Triangle Lighting in North Carolina. 
Tom and the team set a high bar of excellence and we are looking 

forward to growing the booming North Carolina market.” 
– Brandon McBride, National Sales Director.

Portor is proud to announce Triangle Lighting Solutions as our new manufacturer 
representative in the Tar Heel state. Triangle Lighting boasts a strong team of 

commercial and industrial lighting specialists.

Scan to visit:
Triangle Lighting Solutions website


